Mr. McLeod stated staff is recommending an early demolition project to do demo work inside the
courthouse to be bid in July. Mr. McLeod stated the plans are in the executive conference room for
the commission's review. Mr. McLeod also stated regarding the audio/visual in the commission
chambers, all but four pieces have arrived and the delivery is scheduled for August.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Evans second. Chairman
Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 8:54 a.m.



